

# Meeting Highlights

irst things first . . . congratulations to Mike Worley on earning his Blue Badge! And, we have a prospective new member thanks to Paul Andresen. He is Mike Mogensen, Development

> Director at St. Catherine's Military Academy.



Our speaker, Bob Selinger, from the Newport/Irvine club, gave a great presentation on his-and Rotary International's-volunteer efforts in Sambia (formerly Northern Rhodesia). It's always impressive to observe "Service Above Self" up close and personal. Our thanks to Bob for his dedication and service to others less

fortunate throughout the world. Speaking of giving . . . members present this past week were thrilled to see Johrita Solari draw

the Ace of Spades. Why? Because we knew she'd donate her \$480 in winnings to a good cause. This time, it was two good causes: 1/2 to our Grant Program, and 1/2 to Kate Van Fleet's Foundation formed in memory of her daughter. Thank you, Johrita!

One final thought: Please remember to bring more socks next week, along with toothbrushes and paste for our troops.



# Happy Birthday

Walt Walton ...... October 5 Lew Overholt ...... October 27

## Celebrating Anniversaries:

Walt & Roslyn Walton...... October 5 Phil & Frani Krum ....... 60 YEARS! on October 7 Mike & Marian Baker ...... October 13 The Anaheim Rotary Newsletter ~ October 2, 2006

#### Scheduled Meetings and Dates to Remember

#### OCTOBER- VOCATIONAL SERVICE MONTH

Oct 5, Thurs...... Grant Application Committee breakfast meeting: Mimi's Cafe (17th & 55 Fwy in Tustin) 8:00 AM\*

Oct 6, Friday ...... Operation Gratitude Committee meeting:

Bella Mari's (Lincoln & Anaheim Blvd.), 12 noon\*

\* Contact: Vic Dominguez

October 9 ...... Speaker, Gil Aragon, on Strategically Planning your

Exit - Your Funeral Plan

October 16 ...... Guest Speaker, Julie Miller from Lenders Who Care,

on home ownership in California.

October 30 ..... Guest Speaker, Supr. Jim Silva, on State-of-the-County

#### Golf Classic: 3 WEEKS AND COUNTING!

For those of you who missed the Contribution Forms distributed at the last two meetings, check out the last page of this Weekly Squeak. We've included one JUST FOR YOU!



#### Calling all members with a flair for decorating, tieing bows, and wrapping gift baskets . . .

Cathy Dutton needs our help on Saturday, October 21st that's TWO DAYS before our Golf Classic - to sort, wrap and fancy-up all the donations for the Silent/Voice Auctions so they look totally irresistible! If you can help:

What: **Donation Wrapping party** 

When: Saturday, October 21, 12 noon

Where: Hilton Irvine on MacArthur Blvd, across from John

Wayne Airport.

Contact: Cathy Dutton (949) 833-3331 x1209



# Kids' Feedback on Fishing Festival 2006

Our thanks to Paul Mercier for sharing these thank you letters from the kids at Magnolia School District:

Dear Rotary Club,

The fishing trip was so much fun. I really want to thank you for all the stuff you gave us and because you were so nice to us that you showed us how to fish. You also gave us really good food. This fishing trip was the best trip I've ever gone to. The bus was really cool because it had a bathroom, and we also can watch movies . . .

Thanks for having such a good nice place. I love the fishing tools and food. It was so easy to do, Dear Rotary Club, and I also didn't get hooked\* or a fish. I also love the food because you could get it all over and over. I mostly got two chips, 3 cookies, 1 watermelon and 1 hot dog. The food was so delicious. I also love the persons that helped us. They were so nice to us ...



Dear Rotary Club,

Thank you for renting the bus and buying the food. The bus was soft and I like the t.v. I did not catch a fish, but it was fun. I liked the nature because I like to look at birds sometimes. I liked the hotdogs, the yellow watermelon and chocolate chips cookies and the chips. When I bit through the hotdog, it tasted so good. ..

Dear Rotary Club, Thank you for the bus ride and for putting a movie on the bus. The seats were bouncy. They were not hard like the school bus. . .

Dear Rotary Club.

Thank you for an awsome time at Jenks Lake. The best thig that I liked about the trip was trying to catch a fish although I didn't catch a fish, I had a great time. The second best thing I liked was being paired up with Bob because he was really nice. The third thing I liked was the food. The other thing I liked was meeting Smokey the Bear. Thank you for making me have a great day at Jenks Lake. . .

\* Ask Vic Dominguez about getting hooked . . . ouch!

## Anaheim Rotary

Meetings are held every Monday, 12 noon in the Diamond Club at

## Angel Stadium

2000 E. Gene Autry Way, Anaheim



Photo by Norm Buben





**Editor** Jo Ann Fischer (714) 773-0949 wwwni@sbcglobal.net

**Photographer** Norm Buben (949) 509-4344 npbdag@flash.net

#### Rotary's Four-Way Test

of the things we think, say or do:

Is it the TRUTH?

Is it FAIR to all concerned?

Will it **BUILD GOODWILL** and **BETTER FRIENDSHIPS**?

Will it be BENEFICIAL to all concerned?

**Anaheim Rotary** Info-Line

Lucille Kring 2006-07 President

(714) 530-2366

Club Member Contribution Form

# HELP MAKE OUR 15<sup>TH</sup> ANNUAL GOLF CLASSIC A HUGE SUCCESS!

I wish to participate in our Anaheim Rotary's 15<sup>th</sup> Annual Golf Classic on Monday, October 23, 2006, by:

15 Annual Golf Clas	ssie on Monday, becober 23, 2000, by.
	Assisting with Registration (8:00 AM - Noon)
	Assisting with Reception (4:00 - 8:00 PM)
	Assisting with Tournament (10:00 AM - 2:00 PM)
	Assisting with Tournament (2:00 - 6:00 PM)
	☐ Donating a gift/prize for the Opportunity Drawing
	☐ Donating a gift/prize for the Auctions
B; k 1	☐ Donating small gifts/prizes for the "Goody Bags"
	Other; please explain below:
	Gift/Prize Value & Description
	Darticinatina Club Mambay Information
	Participating Club Member Information
Name:	
Addres	SS:
City/Zi	ip:
	: ()
	• ,
E-mail:	:
For	more information, please contact Trent Adams or you may leave a

message on our Official Golf Classic phone number (714) 673-0715.